
COVID-19 UPDATE June 2020 

"I was glad when they said unto me, let us go unto the 
house of the Lord."  Psalm122:1 

After meeting with our deacons and church council 
members it has been decided to begin Sunday morning 
worship services again.  We will begin Sunday, June 7th, 
at 10 a.m..  You will be asked to follow all the county 
health guidelines as we meet together for worship.  Which 
means: 

If you are sick or are uncomfortable meeting with a group 
of people at this time please stay home.  The safety and 
health of our church needs to be everyone's priority.  We 
will continue to live stream the service, with the live stream 
beginning at 10:30. 

You will be asked to follow the 6 foot social distancing 
rule.  Only families may sit together.  All children must be 
accompanied by their parent or legal guardian and they 
must sit together for the service. 

Mask are recommended, but not required.  If you would 
like a mask, but you do not have one, the church will have 
a mask available for you to use. 

You are asked to refrain from shaking hands or hugging 
one another. 

Please feel free to use the hand sanitizers at the 5 hand 
sanitizer stations located throughout the building. 



You may place your tithes and offerings in the offering 
plates that are on the Lord Supper table in the entry way. 

You are asked not to leave the building until you have 
been dismissed by the pastor at the end of the 
service.  Please exit the building once you are dismissed. 

 

We believe if these guidelines are followed that we can 
provide a safe and healthy environment for us to be able 
to gather as a church family once again. 

Be looking for additional information in the weekly update 
later this week.  We are excited about seeing you on 
Sunday!  Please be praying for the service. 

First Southern Baptist Church of Quincy, Illinois 

 


